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3rd May 2023 

 

CATERPILLAR NURSERY CLASS 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 25th May 2023, we would like to invite someone special to your child 
to come for a teddy bears’ picnic. 
 
The teddy bears’ picnic will take place on the school field. 
Times will be 10:15-10:45 for AM nursery children and 2:00-
2:30 for PM nursery children (parents of children who stay all 
day can choose either session to attend).  
 
On this day the children are invited to bring in their favourite 
teddy. Nursery staff will then bring your children over to the 
field and meet you all there at the above stated times.   
 
Please note: absolutely NO mobile phones will be allowed due to safeguarding.  
 
Please let a member of the Caterpillar class team know if you would like to attend. 
We are please asking for only ONE special someone and ONE teddy bear per 
child to attend. We must ask that no younger siblings attend the teddy bears’ picnic. 
 
THIS EVENT IS WEATHER PREMITTING. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Jacqui Perrin 
Class Teacher 
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